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From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Queensway proposition

From: James <*Redacted*>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 8:10 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Queensway proposition 

Hello, City of Prince George. 

BC Housing and their proposed buildings on Queensway are my complaints. The surrounding area was not informed of their intentions and I 
found out through a Facebook post.  

There should not be any more centers this close to sacred heart elementary school or the Lheidli T'enneh Memorial Park, which is the most 
popular park in town. There are already a number of issues with the current lodge. I pick up needles, pipes, and garbage weekly. I have 
people trying to enter my home at 11:15 pm asking for a plunger. There are people waiting to be picked up on my lawn. People have stolen 
items from my backyard. My wife has prevented strangers from sexually engaging in my backyard. There are no police or hospitals within a 
reasonable distance of our location. The nearest grocery store is located two kilometers away and is scheduled to close in the near future. 

Since the community contains a large number of children who play and attend school nearby, it makes no sense to have it also contain a large 
number of people who require assistance in getting back into society. 

My best 

James Kirchschlaeger 
1858 Ingledew
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